ON MOORE

NOVEMBER 2017

Monthly Update from the Moore County Board of Commissioners

Our News

Attendees Support Area I School Funding

Upcoming Meetings

December 4, 2017, 5:30 p.m.

Organizational/Regular Meeting

January 9, 2018, 5:30 p.m.

Regular Meeting

January 11, 2018, 8:30 a.m.

Special Meeting—Winter Summit

January 23, 2018, 5:30 p.m.

Regular Meeting

A crowd of over 120 citizens attended the commissioners' November 7 regular meeting in support of the County entering into a financing agreement for a new Area I K-5 elementary school. A public hearing was held pursuant to requirements set forth in the North Carolina General Statutes. No further action was taken that evening, but a record of the hearing was filed for the Local Government Commission, and the commissioners are anticipated to award a direct bank loan bid during their December regular meeting.

Upcoming Appointments

DECEMBER

- CVB Board
- Juvenile Crime Prevention

OTHER VACANCIES

- Board of Health (Engineer)

APPLY HERE!

Employees' Accomplishments/Longevity Celebrated



Commissioners Ritter and Quis and County Manager Vest visit during the reception.

The Moore County Department of Aging staff did a phenomenal job of hosting and catering the annual employee celebration/longevity reception at the Senior Enrichment Center on November 21. A slideshow of employee accomplishments this past year was shared and special recognition was given to longevity recipients.

Our News

Facilities Task Force Receives Guidance

The Facilities Task Force (Commissioners Graham and Daeke) were joined by Judge Marion Warren, Director of the North Carolina Administrative Office of the Courts, during a meeting on November 9. Judge Warren advised the commissioners regarding perspectives from the Administration on considerations in design of a new court facility, particularly with regard to the impacts of technology. District Attorney Maureen Krueger and Clerk of Superior Court Susan Hicks also attended the meeting along with several County staff members.

Judge Warren recommended a tour of the new Catawba County courthouse, which will be organized for members of the Courthouse Facilities Advisory Committee after the holidays.

Budget Task Force Kicks Off for FY 19

Five months into fiscal year 2018, the Budget Task Force has kicked off preparations for adoption of the fiscal year 2019 budget. Commissioners Graham and Quis met November 28 to discuss with staff an overview of considerations for the next budget including balances, transfers, deadlines, and challenges. The team will meet a few more times between now and June, but there is lots of work to be done in between!



Happiest of birthdays to Chair Catherine Graham!!!

November 27th







Contact Us:

P.O. Box 905
One Courthouse Sq.
Carthage, NC 28327
(910)-947-6403
clerktoboard@moorecountync.gov

